10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 26 March 1986
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DIRECT SATELLITE BROADCASTING

The Foreign Secretary mentioned to the Prime Minister
this evening a number of problems connected with direct
satellite broadcasting. He suggested that he might get

together officials of Departments concerned to look into
these problems.

The Prime Minister expressed willingness in principle
to propose this. But as a first step I need to see the

relevant papers and I should be grateful if you could let me
have them after Easter.
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Charles Powell

Robert Culshaw Esqg
Foreign and Commonwealth Office
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